
From: Ambrose MoranSent: December 12, 2024 12:01 PM 
To: Connie Parent <C.Parent@northkawartha.ca> 
Cc: Subject: Jack Lake FR 52A Launch 

   

On behalf of our informal working FR 52A launch group we are submitting for the next 
Council agenda a letter dated today for consideration. 

I understand you like to have Council agenda submission by noon Thursdays so at this 
point have not been able to obtain support for our letter from Max Steinman and do not 
want to miss your deadline. 

  

I want Council to be aware of ongoing discussion related to the potential for Council, at 
some future time, to sell to the abutting property owner Max and Laura Steinman a portion 
of Municipally  owned Part 40 as lot addition. At this point we are not aware of any 
objections to this.  The amount of land for future disposal consideration should not 
negatively affect the function of the launch facility.  We anticipate that any potential sale 
process would be lengthy and do not want this to be factor further delaying a decision 
hopefully to be made by Council at the  Dec 17th meeting. 

  

   

Ambrose Moran 

 


